
 

 

Worried about a child? 

Safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility 

For more information please speak to a member of staff 

 

If you have any concerns because you think that a child might be being 
abused and you want to talk to someone, or ask someone to find out what is 
going on, you should contact the Children’s Services Department  

➢ During office hours (8:30am – 5:00pm Mon – Thu, 8:30am – 4:30pm Fri) 
- you should contact Hampshire County Council, Children's Services: 
0300 555 1384  

➢ At all other times you should contact the out-of-hours service: 0300 555 
1373  

➢ For all emergency situations call 999.  

 

NSPCC Helpline: 0808 800 5000  

Women’s Aid: 0808 2000 247 (Free phone 24 Hour National Domestic 
Violence Helpline)  

Hampshire Police: 0845 045 4545  

You can find out more about safeguarding at 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/safeguardingchildren  
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